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Balgowlah Heights Public School      

 

 

 
 
 
 

Kindergarten Enrolments 2020 
In Terms 2 and 4 of this year we will be providing a number of opportunities for 
children commencing school next year as part of our Kindergarten transition 
program.  These include: 
 

Parent Information Morning and 
School Tour   

Wednesday 29 May 9.30am-11am 

 
Orientation Visits                                                    

Wednesday 23 October 
Thursday 31 October 
Monday 11 November 

 
To assist in our planning it would be appreciated if parents of siblings of current 
students could request by email (balgowlaht-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au) a ghosted 
enrolment form from the Admin Office by the end of this month. 
 

            
 

NAPLAN 
Students in Years 3 and 5 are sitting the National Assessment Program Literacy and 
Numeracy (NAPLAN) this week: 
 

Wednesday 15 May Reading 
Thursday 16 May Language Conventions 
Friday 17 May Numeracy 

 
It was reported in the media that some schools experienced disruptions to NAPLAN 
on Tuesday.  I am pleased to advise that the delivery of tests at our school went very 
smoothly. 
 
Opportunity Class 2020 
Applications for Opportunity Classes in 2020 will close on Friday 17 May 2019 
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Cross Country 
We look forward to our School Cross Country to be held at Tania Park on Monday 20 May. The approximate times for each 
event is as follows: 

• 8/9 Years 12.00 midday 
• 10 Years 12.30pm 
• 11 Years 1.30pm 
• 12/13 Years 2.00pm 

 

2020 Japan Study Tour 
We are considering the opportunity for Year 5 students to participate in a Japanese Study Tour in 2020.  This would involve 
the students travelling to Japan for 9 days during the holidays at the end of Term 1 and aimed at consolidating the learning 
outcomes of the Japanese language and cultural program offered at Balgowlah Heights Public School.  An information evening 
is scheduled for Wednesday 22 May in the school Library from 7.00pm.  An email will be sent to Year 5 parents/caregivers 
providing further information. 
 
Woolworths 
Our school is participating in the Earn and Learn program. If you receive any of the stickers as part of this program you are 
welcome to forward them to the school and place them in the box in the Admin Office. 
 
 

Term Overviews 
This week we will be sending home by email a Term Overview for each grade. The Overview will detail the topics and concepts 
the students will be studying this term. Please note the Overview is a guide and the topics and concepts may vary. Printed 
below is an example. 
 

 
 
Walk Safely to School Day 
We look forward to celebrating Walk Safely to School Day on Friday 17 May.   As part of this day students are welcome to 
participate in our Walking Bus Routes.   If you are interested please register with Diana at bhpswalkingbus@gmail.com.  
Further information will also be available “In the Loop”. 

• Route 1 - Ernest Street to BHPS  
• Route 2 - Willawa Street to BHPS 
• Route 3 - Corner White/Wanganella  
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Mother’s Day Activities 
Thank you to Mrs Robyn Nowytarger and all the parents who assisted with our Mother’s Day activities. It was very much 
appreciated. 
 

 
 
    

        

Term   Date Activity Time 

Term 2 Week 4 

Monday 20 May SportsPro Years 1 and 2 
Cross Country 

 
 

Tuesday 21 May   
Wednesday 22 May SRC 2.00pm 
Thursday 23 May   
Friday 24 May Winter PSSA Round 4 12.30pm 

Term 2 Week 5 

Monday 27 May SportsPro Years 1 and 2 
Years 3-6 Assembly 

 
2.00pm 

Tuesday 28 May   
Wednesday 29 May Kindergarten 2020 Parent Information Session 9.30am 
Thursday 30 May   
Friday 31 May PSSA Round 5 12.30pm 

 Sunday 2 June Band Workshops  

 
Have a great week. 
David Shuster 
Principal 
 
 
 

 
 

Last chance to order Group Photographs 
Group photos are now available to view and order online via www.advancedlife.com.au website. The online access code is 
XW4 P5V ZN2.  All envelopes must be returned to the Western Office for collection by Advanced Life by this Friday 17 May.  
Group photos are also on display at the school office.   
 
Parents may order the following group photographs:  

• House Captains and Vice Captains 
• Library Monitors 
• Monitors 
• School Leaders 
• School Patrons 
• Student Representative Council  

 
Kindergarten 2020 
Parents of 2020 Kindergarten children are invited to attend our Parent Information Morning on Wednesday 29 May at 9.30am 
in the School Hall.  This meeting provides parents with essential information about our school and includes a school tour.  
 
Emily Rhodes 
Deputy Principal 
 
 
 
 

Round 3 : 17 May 2019    
Girls Snr A & B Soccer Forfeited due to Canberra Excursion  
Girls Jnr A Soccer v Beacon Hill John Fisher 1 
Girls Jnr B Soccer v Narraweena Reub Hudson 
   
Boys Snr A Soccer Training at Tania Park Scheduled **BYE** 
Boys Jnr B1 Soccer Training at Tania Park Scheduled **BYE** 
   
Girls Netball  John Fisher 
Rugby League  Nolans Reserve 

School News 

 

Upcoming Events 

Sports – Weekly PSSA Fixtures 
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Thanks to everyone who attended the P&C meeting last night. It was very interesting to hear the results of the “Tell Them from 
Me” student survey and to hear the Principal, David Shuster, present the school’s Asset Masterplan which will be put to the 
wider parent community for feedback.  The P&C Executive will soon be sharing our operational plan and budget for the year 
based on the school’s funding needs.  The next meeting will be on Monday 17 June. 

A huge thank you to Robyn Nowytarger and everyone who helped out with the Mother’s Day morning tea and stall last week.  
Both were a great success and the beautiful gifts from the stall helped to raise $3,000 for the P&C. 

Friday 17 May - Walk Safely to School Day with the Walking Bus 

This Friday why not catch the Walking Bus to school as part of the 
Walk Safely to School initiative?  All our routes will be operating as 
our amazing drivers are offering everyone the chance to try our 
routes without commitment so feel free to jump on and see what fun 
it is to walk to school. 
 
Click here for a video about Walk Safely to School Day and click here 
to watch our very own Walking Bus video.  
       
 
All routes are escorted by volunteer parents, all of whom have a WWCC (Working With Children Check) and go via both the 
junior and senior campus. The drivers are also able to do pick-ups along the way. Parents are very welcome to join.  Please 
register your interest with Diana by emailing bhpswalkingbus@gmail.com. The routes are: 
1 -   Bottom of Ernest Street to BHPS 
2 -   Willawa Street to BHPS 
3 -   Corner White/Wanganella to BHPS 
 
Election Day Sausage Sizzle - This Saturday 18 May 
Can you spare ONE HOUR of your time to help us run an Election Day sausage sizzle?  It's an easy way to raise funds for the 
school.  Please view the sign-up sheet here: You will be either cooking sausages, manning the raffle stall or selling cakes.  
Easy! We still need more volunteers to sign up, especially towards the end of the day. 
 

 

We would also be very grateful if TWO volunteers from each class could provide a small plate of homemade 
cakes for us to sell on Election Day.  Your class coordinators will pass on more details this week. 
 

Like us on Facebook at Balgowlah Heights Public School P & C  
The P&C Team 
 
 

 
 

 
Opening Hours:  Tuesday  8.30am - 9.30am 

   Thursday 2.30pm - 3.30pm 
 
Volunteers - a big Thank You to all the wonderful volunteers who have returned again this Term.  The Uniform Shop is in need 
of Thursday afternoon helpers, 2.30 - 3.30pm, please email bhpsuniformshop@gmail.com if you can help out this Term. 
 
All available Second Hand items are hanging or on a table outside on the balcony of the shop during opening times.  Thank 
you for your donations.  Please check that your donated items are in good condition and are current uniform items, no socks, 
tights or hair accessories thanks. 
 
If you can't make the Uniform Shop please use the Online Order Form located on the school website or Flexischools and your 
items will be delivered to your child's class. 
 
Loretta Mykityshyn 
Uniform Shop Manager 
bhpsuniformshop@gmail.com 
  

Uniform Shop 

P&C 
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1lNwxc6SiNVd05ojSIilpqkQO-CjwOs-UrjM41k59t2I/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/Balgowlahheightsevents/
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This week 13 May - 17 May is the turn of Year 6 parents to help out.  Just one parent per class would be fantastic.  Any half 
hour you have spare, especially after drop off, will be an enormous help in getting lunches ready on time.  Go to 
http://www.signup.com/go/yaQUgsw to sign up. 
 
ManPowerMay is here!  
Calling all Dads, Grandads, Uncles and other superhero blokes in the 
family - it’s your time to shine in the kitchen!  
 
If you can spare just half an hour or an hour to help in the canteen in May, 
we can make sure you have a photo with your child, grandchild, nephew, 
niece godchild etc. which will go up on the photoboard by the hall opposite 
the canteen. 
 
The kids love to see you at school so why not give it a try?  No cooking 
skills needed!  Go to http://www.signup.com/go/yaQUgsw to sign up. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thankyou! 
 
Sanja Vidaic and Kathrine Baulderstone 
Canteen Managers  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Policies & Pizza - 14 Day Review 
Thank you to all parents that helped with the policy reviews.  Our policies are now out for a 14 day review and are available 
in the centre or upon request. 
 
Parent Corner - Pop a button in a jar 
You may have noticed a new survey section just outside the main centre and on the Junior sign out desk.  Each week we 
are displaying a new question for parents/carers regarding how we operate at Arabanoo.  We'd love to have your feedback. 
 
Reduce, Recycle, Reuse - Balls 
At Arabanoo we try and pick up and reuse a lot of resources from you, our local community through council clean ups and 
Facebook donation groups. Today we picked up two huge Ikea units, 10 storage boxes, 3 cricket sets and a badminton set.  
So much of our waste heads to landfill and we can use it!  In particular any sort of ball, if you're wandering past a council 
clean up I guarantee in every other one there a few perfectly good balls!  Please pick them up and bring them our way. 
 
Term 2 Fete - Wednesday 26 June 
Term 1 brought us some fun parent/carer challenges and back by popular demand in Term 2, we have the Arabanoo Fete.  
Pop the date in the diary, times TBC. 
 
AGM - 29 May 
Almost as exciting as the Fete is our AGM!  As you are aware, Arabanoo is run by an ever expanding group of passionate 
parents, headed up by our President Kate Sellick.  Kate and the team will hold the AGM from 7pm, followed by the PMC 
meeting.  
 
Roles are being allocated for the upcoming year, if you would like to nominate yourself please email us for a nomination 
form.  We would welcome all parent members in particular ones with the following skill sets or ability to assist with Marketing 
and community engagement.  Nominations must: 
 

1. Have the written consent of the candidate. 
2. Delivered, for the attention of the President of the Association (Kate Sellick), to the Arabanoo office at least seven 

days before the AGM (by 6.30pm, 22 May 2019). 
3. Be co-signed by two members of the Association. 

 
Any items for the agenda should be notified to the President at pmc.arabanoo@gmail.com  

Canteen 

Arabanoo 
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Suggestions Box - Let us know 
We love getting feedback and have lots of ideas that we're trying to get off the ground and into a routine, currently we are 
trying to get a Story Time Session in the morning as a regular activity. 
 
Canberra Trip - Mark as Absence 
If your child is going on the excursion to Canberra this week and won't be attending Arabanoo, please let us know. 
 
Contact Us 
Email: admin@arabanoo.com  
Website: www.arabanoo.com  
Phone: 02 9948 6722 
Mobile: 0421 014 308 
 
Rowan Friend 
The Arabanoo Team 
 

 

 

  
 

Community 
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